
 

 
 

To all members, 

Assalaamu’alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

May you and your families be under the protection of Allah SWT, always. 

The KMIV Executive Committee has been in the process of revising our 

Funeral Assistance Coverage to keep up with increasing funeral costs. 

This had to be put on hold due to arrears in the payment of fees. Now that 

payment of fees are largely uptodate we would like to offer a new scheme 

to members, as follows: 

 
Policy 1. (Current Scheme) 

Funeral coverage $2500 

One yearly payment of $100 for a family or $75 for individual 
 

Policy 2. (New Scheme) 

Funeral coverage $5500 for a family 

$20 per month for family or $15 per month for  individual or one yearly 

payment of $240 for family or $180 for individual 
 

Members have the option to stay on Policy 1 or choose to move on to 

Policy 2. However, Policy 2 is only eligible for members who currently 

have no arrears in their membership fees. 

 
This new scheme started on 1 January 2022. Members who are eligible  and 

wish to opt for Policy 2 will have to complete and sign an application form.  

 
If you are unsure about the current status of your fees please contact 

Treasurer Noraini or Assistant Treasurer Angus.  

Wassalaamu’alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

 

 

 
 

 
Unit 19, 75 Clifton Grove, Carrum Downs 3201 

www.kmiv.org.au 

admin@kmiv.org.au 

Noraini Rahman: 0403 178 062 

Angus Marian: 0432 091 629 
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